
 
 

 
 

 
Westchester Public Schools:   

Family of Schools 5K Fun Run/Walk 
and  

Westchester High School Band Uniforms 
 

 

   

 
Los Angeles (June, 2009): The William H. Hannon Foundation has made $10,000 in 
donations to help Westchester public schools.  $5,000 has been designated to support the 
Second Annual Family of Schools 5K Fun Run/Walk and fourth annual Public School Expo to 
support Westchester’s seven local public schools.  The Fun Run/Walk and Expo will take 
place on Saturday, May 30, 2009.  An additional $5,000 was provided to the Westchester 
High School Band Booster Club to purchase 16 new band uniforms.    
 
“My late uncle loved both Westchester’s public and parochial schools. As a title sponsor of 
the Fun Run/Walk, the William H. Hannon Foundation Spirit Award will be given to the 
school that signs up the largest number of participants. My uncle would be very proud to 
have his name affiliated with an effort that brings all of Westchester’s public schools 
together,” said Kathleen Hannon Aikenhead, President of the William H. Hannon Foundation, 
Hannon’s niece and a Board member of the Foundation since its founding in 1983.  
 
 


